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I oppose the new bill for cap and trade!!!! 
I feel it is an unfair burden on Oregon and it's citizens and it's businesses! 
The cost increases will come right down the line to ultimately effect Oregon's poorest citizens
the hardest.
It will discourage new businesses from coming here and existing businesses that are currently
working with a very small profit margin may fail or simply leave to operate in a state with
fewer rules, leaving Oregonians out of work.
The science does not support Oregon needing cap and trade to be environmentally responsible.
We are already doing that and will continue to without the tremendous burden of cap and
trade!

Thank you,
Julie Stockfleth
Clatsop County Oregon 


